
 

 

Special Board Meeting 

September 26, 2022 at 7:00 pm 

 
Jim Privratsky called the meeting to order. Present was Gary Volochenko, Kenny Thomsen, and Randy 

Zinke and Tonya Wellington (city auditor). Not present was Joe Jerkovich. 

 

On the agenda was for the cost of 2 mobile homes to be removed for a cost of $6,000.00. For Parcel 

numbers 77-1501-00073-000 and 77-1501-00074-000. Also, discussed was for bringing in 20-yard 

dumpster from Waste Management for parcel number 77-1501-00073-000 and 77-1501-00074-000.  For 

the cost of $804.78. A 30-yard dumpster for Parcel Number 77-1501-00077-000. For a cost of $879.63. 

Motion was made by Randy Zinke for the removal of trailers, Gary Volochenko 2nd motion. Kenny 

Thompsen agreed that clean up should be done but is against the cost to the city.  Randy Zinke and Gary 

Volochenko voted Yes for the fee of $6,000.00 for the trailer removal and the cost of dumpster if 

needed. Kenny Thomsen was a voted No. Motion Approved. Motion to close the meeting was made by 

Kenny Thomsen and Gary Volochenko 2nd the motion. Gary Volochenko, Kenny Thomsen, and Randy 

Zinke all voted I. Motion Approved. 

 

 


